
 

 

 

South Harringay School 
Pemberton Road 

London 
N4 1BA 

T. 020 8340 2757 
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5th July 2024  
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
RE: Railway Fields Workshop 
 
Your child has been selected to attend a science workshop at the local nature reserve, Railway Fields on 
Monday 8th July. The children will be planting seeds and looking at pond creatures, which will support 
their current Science unit.  
 
We will be travelling by foot as it’s an easy walk.  As it is an outdoor trip, we ask that children wear 
outdoor shoes and waterproof jackets.  
 
We will be leaving after lunch at 1.15, so the children will not need a packed lunch. We will return to 
school by 2.45.  
 
Best Wishes, 
Melanie (Year 2 Teacher and Science Lead) 
 
 
 

 


